
Hi, 
 
 I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decade 
 
I have an 8 bedroom at 51 Glendale Rd Narragansett, RI and they want to limit it to 3 
students.  It doesn't seem fair. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Donald Brien 
 


